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14 November 2007 
 

TO:  MEMBER ASSOCIATIONS 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

URGENT!! 
 
RE:  CHASA NATIONAL SHOOTING COMPETITION 
 
We have pleasure in bringing the following to your attention: 

1. Attached is the final document for the annual CHASA Shooting Competition which can be 
implemented immediately. 

2. Please take note that the rules are not casted in stone and may be amended as and when the need 
arises. 

3. The shooting targets (Impala, Springbok and Warthog) used by SA Hunting Rifle Shooting 
Association will be used for the CHASA annual shoot.  Associations who would like to order 
targets for practice purposes can order them from the office.  (Prices will be based on a cost 
recovery basis and will include VAT).  Postage will also be added. 

4. The next CHASA Annual Shooting competition is scheduled to be held on Saturday 8 March 
2008 at the De Brug Shooting Range, Bloemfontein. 

5. Clear shooting patches will in future be used on shooting targets and can also be ordered 
from the office.  (R185.00 per roll of 3000 patches.) 

6. Associations are also requested to send all shooting results on individual performances to the 
CHASA office.  The Office will draw-up a ranking list per association and an individual 
ranking list for CHASA. 

7. Associations are allowed to send three teams to the shooting competition one of which can 
include a Junior Team. 

 
Thank you for your valued co-operation and support and we are looking forward to your participation 
in improving the shooting skills of your members. 
 
Hunters Greetings 

 
 

Member of CIC – International 
Council for Game and Wildlife 

Conservation 

 


